
Topic: Pre-Trained Individual Manpower (PIM) Readiness 
 
Applicable to: Air Force Reserve Airmen  
 
BLUF: PIM Readiness will transition from myPers to myFSS on 23 March 2023.  
 
Muster and Individual Ready Reserve knowledge articles will also be live on myFSS at that time. 
We will provide additional information to the FSSs when the platform goes live.   
 
As we continue to implement digital transformation initiatives, additional information will be 
provided to the field. As always, please direct members needing immediate assistance to the 
Total Force Service Center, at 1-800-525-0102. FSS Commanders and Superintendents should 
contact the FSSE Line with urgent issues. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
DTI Notice: 230315-05 
   
Topic: Now LIVE on myFSS!  


